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VR Technologies
in Cultural
Heritage CRC

Press
The book focuses
on advanced
characterization
methods for thin-
film solar cells
that have proven
their relevance
both for academic
and corporate
photovoltaic

research and
development.
After an
introduction to
thin-film
photovoltaics,
highly
experienced
experts report on
device and
materials
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characterization
methods such as e
lectroluminescenc
e analysis,
capacitance
spectroscopy, and
various
microscopy
methods. In the
final part of the
book simulation
techniques are
presented which
are used for ab-
initio calculations
of relevant
semiconductors
and for device
simulations in 1D,
2D and 3D.
Building on a
proven concept,
this new edition
also covers
thermography,
transient
optoelectronic
methods, and
absorption and
photocurrent
spectroscopy.
Photon

upconversion h
eterostructur
es made from 
surface-
anchored
metal-organic
frameworks
MDPI
International
Kimberlite
Conferences
(IKCs) are
special
events that
are held
across the
world once in
four to five
years. IKC is
the
confluence
platform for
academicians,
scientists
and
industrial
personnel
concerned
with diamond
exploration

and
exploitation,
petrology,
geochemistry,
geochronology
, geophysics
and origin of
the primary
diamond host
rocks and
their
entrained
xenoliths and
xenocrysts
(including
diamond) to
get together
and
deliberate on
new advances
in research
made in the
intervening
years. Ever
since the
organization
of first IKC
in 1973 and
its
tremendous
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success, the
entire
geological
world eagerly
look forward
to subsequent
such
conferences
with great
enthusiasm
and
excitement.
The
scientific
emanations
from IKCs
continue to
make
significant
impact on our
understanding
of the
composition,
nature and
evolution of
the planet we
live on. The
previous
conferences
were held at

Cape Town
(1973), Santa
Fe, New
Mexico
(1977), Clerm
ont-Ferrand,
France,
(1982),
Perth,
Western
Australia
(1987),
Araxa, Brazil
(1991),
Novosibirsk,
Russia
(1995), Cape
Town (1998),
Victoria,
Canada (2003)
and
Frankfurt,
Germany
(2008). The
10th IKC was
held at
Bangalore,
India between
5th and 11th
February

2012. The
conference
was organized
by the
Geological
Society of
India in
association
with the
government
organizations
, academic
institutions
and Indian
diamond
mining
companies.
About 300
delegates
from 36
countries
attended the
conference
and 224
papers were
presented.
The papers
include 78
oral
presentations
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and 146 poster
presentations
on following
topics:
Kimberlite
geology,
origin,
evolution and
emplacement
of
kimberlites
and related
rocks,
petrology and
geochemistry
of
metasomatised
lithospheric
mantle
magmas,
diamond
exploration,
cratonic
roots,
diamonds,
diamond
mining and
sustainable
developments
and policies

and governance
of diamond
exploration.
Pre- and post-
conference
field trips
were
organized to
(i) the
diamond
bearing
kimberlites
of Dharwar
Craton in
South India,
(ii)
lamproites of
Bundelkhand
Craton in
northern
India and
(iii) diamond
cutting and
polishing
industry of
Surat,
Gujarat in
western
India. A
series of

social and
cultural
programmes
depicting
cultural
diversity of
India were
organized
during the
conference.
The
Kimberlite
fraternity
enjoyed yet
another
socially and
scientificall
y successful
conference.

Narrow Plasmon
Resonances in
Hybrid Systems
John Wiley &
Sons
This volume
offers a
comprehensive
overview of
advanced
research in the
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field of
environmental
green chemistry
for air, soil and
water pollutants,
and presents
emerging
technologies on
the chemical
treatment of
polluted sites and
wastes. The 15
chapters,
prepared by
internationally
respected experts,
address the
following topics:
(1) monitoring of
indoor and
outdoor air
pollutants; (2)
atmospheric
degradation
processes and
formation
mechanisms of
secondary
pollutants; (3) the
environmental

assessment and
impacts of soils
polluted by heavy
metals and
hydrocarbons; (4)
sustainable and
emerging
technologies for
the chemical
treatment of
organic and
animal wastes and
wastewaters; (5)
photocatalytic
CO2 conversion
methods for the
mitigation of
greenhouse
effects; and (6)
non-conventional
methods in green
chemistry
synthesis. Lastly,
the authors outline
the future
perspectives of
each topic. Given
its multidisciplinary
approach,
combining

environmental
analysis and
engineering, the
book offers a
valuable resource
for all researchers
and students
interested in
environmental
chemistry and
engineering.
Green Coal Mining
Techniques 2020 John
Wiley & Sons
While PEM fuel cells
are highly efficient,
environmentally
friendly sources of
power, their durability
hinders the
commercialization of
this technology. With
contributions from
international scientists
active in PEM fuel cell
research, PEM Fuel
Cell Durability
Handbook, Two-
Volume Set provides a
comprehensive source
of state-of-the-art
research in
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Electrofiltration of
Biopolymers CRC
Press
This book offers the
first comprehensive
introduction to the
optical properties of
the catenary
function, and
includes more than
200 figures. Related
topics addressed
here include the
photonic spin Hall
effect in
inhomogeneous
anisotropic
materials, coupling
of evanescent waves
in complex
structures, etc. After
familiarizing
readers with these
new physical
phenomena, the
book highlights
their applications in
plasmonic
nanolithography,
flat optical

elements, perfect
electromagnetic
absorbers and
polarization
converters. The
book will appeal to a
wide range of
readers: while
researchers will find
new inspirations for
historical studies
combining
mechanics,
mathematics, and
optics, students will
gain a wealth of
multidisciplinary
knowledge required
in many related
areas. In fact, the
catenary function
was deemed to be a
“true mathematical
and mechanical
form” in
architecture by
Robert Hooke in the
1670s. The
discovery of the
mathematical form

of catenaries is
attributed to
Gottfried Leibniz,
Christiaan Huygens
and Johann
Bernoulli in 1691.
As the founders of
wave optics,
however, Hooke
and Huygens did
not recognize the
importance of
catenaries in optics.
It is only in recent
decades that the link
between catenaries
and optics has been
established.
Catenary Optics
John Wiley &
Sons
Coal mining
continues to make
advances,
especially in the
areas of safety and
environmental
protection as a
result of mining.
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This book contains
nine peer-reviewed
articles on green
coal mining that
address most of the
important issues
associated with
improving coal
mining. These
issues include the
protection of water
above coal mines,
both surface and
ground water, and
the subsidence that
occurs during and
after mining with
methods to limit it
and methods of
rehabilitation.
Additional issues
include mine entry
and production
area support and
methods to control
gas emissions.
Proceedings of the
3rd International Gas

Processing Symposium
Walter de Gruyter
GmbH & Co KG
Natural gas continues
to be the fuel of
choice for power
generation and
feedstock for a range
of petrochemical
industries. This trend
is driven by
environmental,
economic and supply
considerations with a
balance clearly tilting
in favor of natural gas
as both fuel and
feedstock. Despite the
recent global
economic
uncertainty, the oil
and gas industry is
expected to continue
its growth globally,
especially in
emerging economies.
The expansion in
LNG capacity
beyond 2011 and
2012 coupled with
recently launched
and on-stream GTL
plants poses real

technological and
environmental
challenges. These
important
developments coupled
with a global concern
on green house gas
emissions provide a
fresh impetus to
engage in new and
more focused research
activities aimed at
mitigating or resolving
the challenges facing
the industry.
Academic researchers
and plant engineers in
the gas processing
industry will benefit
from the state of the
art papers published
in this collection that
cover natural gas
utilization,
sustainability and
excellence in gas
processing. Provides
state-of-the-art
contributions in the
area of gas processing
Covers solutions to
technical and
environmental
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problems Input from
academia and
industry
Gulliver in the
Country of Lilliput
Frontiers Media SA
This book compiles
spectroscopy methods
under high pressure
to investigate
different systems such
as guest-host
interactions, chemical
reactions,
multiferroics,
lanthanide ions and-
doped glasses or in
general inorganic
materials. Among
others, luminescence
studies, inelastic
scattering as well as
infrared and Raman
studies under high
pressure are discussed
and described
regarding various
applications.
Environment,
Energy and
Climate Change I
Far-infrared

Spectroscopy of
Dimethyl-Ether
and its 13C-
enriched
Isotopologues and
First Spectroscopic
Characterization
of Tert-butyl-dibro
mophosphane
This series mainly
consists of
conference
proceedings and
presents recent
developments and
innovations in a
broad field of
science and
technology
research. The
series will focus on
recent theoretical
and applied
science,
engineering ,
management and
technological
developments with

latest exposures in
product and
process, models,
methods and
applications
including but not
limited to artificial
intelligence,
computational
intelligence, big
data analytics,
knowledge-based
systems, fuzzy
computing, soft
computing,
mathematical and
statistical methods,
operations
research and
optimization,
automotive,
robotics, energy,
environmental
engineering,
power,
manufacturing,
materials,
cybernetics, system
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sciences,
management,
healthcare,
bioinformatics,
and other
disciplines.
BALLISTICS 2014
MDPI
This issue contains
27 papers from The
American Ceramic
Society’s 40th
International
Conference on
Advanced Ceramics
and Composites,
held in Daytona
Beach, Florida,
January 24-29,
2016. This issue
includes papers
presented in the
following Symposia
and Focused
Sessions:
Symposium 2 –
Advanced Ceramic
Coatings for
Structural,
Environmental, and

Functional
Applications;
Symposium 10 –
Virtual Materials
(Computational)
Design and Ceramic
Genome;
Symposium 11 –
Advanced Materials
and Innovative
Processing Ideas for
the Industrial Root
Technology;
Symposium 12 –
Materials for
Extreme
Environments:
Ultrahigh
Temperature
Ceramics; and
Emerging
Technologies Symp
osium–Carbon
Nanostructures; and
Focused Session 1 -
Geopolymers and
Chemically Bonded
Ceramics.
Nanoporous
Materials Springer

Nature
This volume contains
a collection of 14
papers submitted
from the below five
symposia held during
the 11th
International
Symposium on
Ceramic Materials
and Components for
Energy and
Environmental
Applications
(CMCEE-11), June
14-19, 2015 in
Vancouver, BC,
Canada:
Photocatalysts for
Energy and
Environmental
Applications
Advanced Functional
Materials, Devices,
and Systems for the
Environment
Geopolymers,
Inorganic Polymer
Ceramics and
Sustainable
Composites
Macroporous
Ceramics For
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Environmental and
Energy Applications
Advanced Sensors for
Energy, Environment,
and Health
Applications
Frontiers in Water-E
nergy-Nexus—Natur
e-Based Solutions,
Advanced
Technologies and
Best Practices for
Environmental
Sustainability
Cambridge Scholars
Publishing
This issue contains 31
papers from The
American Ceramic
Society’s 38th
International
Conference on
Advanced Ceramics
and Composites, held
in Daytona Beach,
Florida, January
26-31, 2014. This
issue includes papers
presented in the
following Symposia
and Focused
Sessions: Symposium
2 – Advanced

Ceramic Coatings for
Structural,
Environmental, and
Functional
Applications;
Symposium 10 –
Virtual Materials
(Computational)
Design and Ceramic
Genome; Symposium
11 – Advanced
Materials and
Innovative Processing
Ideas for the
Industrial Root
Technology;
Symposium 12 –
Materials for Extreme
Environments:
Ultrahigh
Temperature
Ceramics and
Nanolaminated
Ternary Carbides and
Nitrides; Focused
Session 1 -
Geopolymers and
Chemically Bonded
Ceramics; Focused
Session 2 –
Advanced Ceramic
Materials and
Processing for

Photonics and Energy;
Focused Session 3 –
Rare Earth Oxides for
Energy, Optical and
Biomedical
Applications, Focused
Session 4 – Ion-
Transport
Membranes; 3rd
Global Pacific Rim
Engineering Ceramics
Summit; and the 3rd
Annual Global Young
Investigator Forum
Photocatalytic
Hydrogen
Evolution John
Wiley & Sons
The third volume
in a series of
handbooks on
graphene research
and applications
Graphene is a
valuable
nanomaterial used
in technology.
This handbook is
focused on
Graphene-Like
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2D Materials. The
Handbook of
Graphene,
Volume 3 covers
topics that include
planar graphene
superlattices;
magnetic and
optical properties
of graphene
materials with
porous defects; and
nanoelectronic
application of
graphyne and its
structural
derivatives.
PEM Fuel Cell
Durability
Handbook, Two-
Volume Set KIT
Scientific Publishing
This open access
book constitutes the
refereed proceedings
of the First
International
Conference on VR
Technologies in
Cultural Heritage,

VRTCH 2018, held in
Brasov, Romania in
May 2018. The 13
revised full papers
along with the 5 short
papers presented were
carefully reviewed and
selected from 21
submissions. The
papers of this volume
are organized in
topical sections on
data acquisition and
modelling,
visualization methods
/ audio, sensors and
actuators, data
management,
restoration and
digitization, cultural
tourism.
Advances in
Materials Science
and Engineering
Lulu.com
Having
successfully
replaced elements
used in traditional,
pollution-prone,
energy-consuming

separation
processes,
nanoporous
materials play an
important role in
chemical
processing.
Although their
unique structural
or surface
physicochemical
properties can, to
an extent, be
tailored to meet
specific process-
related
requirements, the
task of charac
Synthesis and
Applications of New
Spin Crossover
Compounds KIT
Scientific Publishing
The book is devoted
to nanostructures and
nanostructured
materials containing
both amorphous and
crystalline phases
with a particular
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focus on their thermal
properties. It is the
first time that
theoreticians and
experimentalists from
different domains
gathered to treat this
subject. It contains
two distinct parts; the
first combines theory
and simulations
methods with specific
examples, while the
second part discusses
methods to fabricate
nanomaterials with
crystalline and
amorphous phases
and experimental
techniques to measure
the thermal
conductivity of such
materials. Physical
insights are given in
the first part of the
book, related with the
existing theoretical
models and the state
of art simulations
methods (molecular
dynamics, ab-initio
simulations, kinetic
theory of gases). In the

second part,
engineering advances
in the nanofabrication
of
crystalline/amorphou
s heterostructures
(heavy ion irradiation,
electrochemical
etching, aging/recryst
allization, ball milling,
PVD, laser
crystallization and
magnetron sputtering)
and adequate
experimental
measurement
methods are analyzed
(Scanning Thermal
Microscopy, Raman,
thermal wave
methods and x-rays
neutrons
spectroscopy).
Commerce, Justice,
Science, and Related
Agencies
Appropriations for
2012 BoD – Books
on Demand
In biotechnology the
current downstream
processing trends are
directed towards

integrated, faster and
more effective
processes.
Electrofiltration is a
hybrid method which
is a combination of
membrane filtration
and electrophoresis in
a dead-end process.
Spatially distributed
process analysis
together with the
applicability of
electrofiltration for
technically important
biopolymers such as
PHB, chitosan and
hyaluronic acid
enables the
implementation of the
technology into
industry.
High-pressure
Molecular
Spectroscopy
Springer Science &
Business Media
Advances in
understanding the
interactions between
light and
subwavelength
materials have
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enabled the author
and his collaborators
to tailor unique
optical responses at
the nanoscale. In
particular, metallic
nanostructures
capable of supporting
surface plasmons can
be designed to possess
spectrally narrow
plasmon resonances,
which are of
particular interest due
to their exceptional
sensitivity to their
local environment. In
turn, combining
plasmonic
nanostructures with
other materials in
hybrid systems allows
this sensitivity to be
exploited in a broad
range of applications.
In this book the
author explores two
different approaches
to attaining narrow
plasmon resonances:
in gold nanoparticle
arrays by utilising
diffraction coupling,

and in copper thin
films covered by a
protective graphene
layer. The
performance of these
resonances is then
considered in a
number of
applications.
Nanoparticle arrays
are used along with an
atomic
heterostructure as
elements in a
nanomechanical
electro-optical
modulator that is
capable of strong,
broadband
modulation. Strong
coupling between
diffraction-coupled
plasmon resonances
and a gold
nanoparticle array
and guided modes in
a dielectric slab is
used to construct a
hybrid waveguide.
Lastly, the extreme
phase sensitivity of
graphene-protected
copper is used to

detect trace quantities
of small toxins in
solution far below the
detection limit of
commercial surface
plasmon resonance
sensors.
Micro- and Nano-
Fabrication by Metal
Assisted Chemical
Etching John Wiley
& Sons
This book presents
the state-of-the-art
results of synthesis,
characterization,
modification, and
technological
applications of clays,
clay minerals, and
materials based on
clay minerals, such as
polymer-clay
nanocomposites and
clay hybrids. It also
presents some
important results
obtained in the broad
area of clays and clay
materials
characterization.
Moreover, this book
provides a
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comprehensive
account of polymer
and biopolymer-clay
nanocomposites, the
use of clay as
adsorption materials
of industrial
pollutants, the
ceramic industry, and
the physical-chemical
aspects of aqueous
dispersions of clay and
clay minerals. This
book is beneficial for
students, teachers,
and researchers who
are interested in
expanding their
knowledge about the
use of clays in a
diverse range of fields,
including
nanotechnology,
biotechnology,
environmental
science, industrial
remediation,
pharmaceuticals, and
so on.
Advanced
Characterization
Techniques for Thin
Film Solar Cells

Elsevier
In this study two
different molecules,
dimethylether and its
��C substituted
isotopologues as well
as tert-butyl-
dibromophosphane
have been
spectroscopically
investigated by the
means of Fourier-
Transform infrared
spectroscopy. The
spectra of dimethyl-
ether isotopologues
were recorded at the
AILES beamline at
the SOLEIL
Synchrotron facility
in a spectral range
between 70 cm-1 and
500 cm-1. Despite of
recent laboratory
studies and its
increasing relevance
to astrophysics,
accurate high
resolution spectra of
the vibrational
excited ?7 band of all
isotopologues have
been missing up to

now. Tert-butyl-
dibromophosphane is
a complex molecule
and the main
abundant
isotopologue tBuP79
Br81Br is chiral. All
associated vibrational
modes could be
calculated. A first
broadband spectrum
of tert-butyl-
dibromophosphane
between 80cm-1 and
3100 cm-1 could be
obtained by a
combination of
experiments at the
Kassel university
laboratories and at
SOLEIL in France.
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